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Investigative Activity: Case File to Ashtabula County Prosecutor’s Office  

Activity Date:   8/25/2022    

Activity Location:  Ashtabula County   

Authoring Agent:  SA Jon Lieber #50   

 

Narrative: 

On Thursday, August 25, 2022, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special Agent 

(SA) Jon Lieber (Lieber) completed uploading the case file for BCI case 2022-0826 to the 

Ashtabula County Prosecutor’s Office file system. The file system is called Box. At 0901 hours, 

SA Lieber emailed Prosecutor Colleen M. O’Toole (O’Toole), informing her that the complete 

case file was uploaded. 

 

A copy of the email sent to Prosecutor O’Toole has been attached to this report. At this time, 

BCI is awaiting further direction from the prosecutor’s office as to any additional follow-up 

investigation they may wish and any decisions regarding possible grand jury presentations or 

prosecutions relative to the incident. 
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Jonathan Lieber

From: Jonathan Lieber
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2022 9:01 AM
To: 'cmotoole@ashtabulacounty.us'
Subject: BCI case 2022-0826 Ashtabula Officer-involved shooting

Prosecutor, 
 
A complete copy of BCI case file 2022-0826, an officer-involved shooting that occurred on April 13, 2022 in the City of 
Ashtabula, has been uploaded to Box for your review. If you have any questions please contact me by cell phone (440) 
258-2865 or email Jonathan.Lieber@OhioAGO.gov. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

 
 

Jon Lieber, Esq. 
Special Agent – Major Crimes, Special Investigations Unit 
Bureau of Criminal Investigation 
Office of Ohio Attorney General Dave Yost 
Office number: (234) 400-3607 
Cell number: (440) 258-2865 
Jonathan.Lieber@OhioAttorneyGeneral.gov 

Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended for use only by the individual or entity to whom or which it is addressed and may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential and/or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not 
the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify me immediately by telephone. 
 




